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Measure Description:

Authorizes the placement of video lottery game terminals in establishments holding a brewery-
public house license issued by the Oregon Liquor Control Commission.

Revenue Impact: Less than $50 thousand
New terminals placed in brewery houses will generate small positive

revenue impact ($50,000) per year.

Impact Explanation:

Current statute requires brewpub proprietors to obtain a limited on-premises license in addition to
their brewery-public house license in order to have video lottery terminals on their premises. HB
2446 removes the requirement of obtaining a limited on-premises license and adds a brewery-
public house licensee to the list of Oregon Liquor Control Commission licensees who are allowed
to operate video lottery terminals. Currently 21 lottery retailers are also brewpubs, with 28
possible additions. However, not all might go immediately to this new option.

Bill Number: HB 2446
Revenue Area: Lottery
Economist: Mazen Malik
Date: 03-07-07


